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Carolyn Hill Robertson
May 9, 2006 Deputy City Cterk

Rafael A. Cabrera
3051 W. Fardale Ave. #5
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Cabrera:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, April 27, 2006 the City's Public Safety
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a
Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along
with the notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, May 9, 2006 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing
an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room
105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not
reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sl

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File051651

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone {414} 286-2221 FAX: {414) 286-3456.
Member, international Institute of Municipal Clerks.
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Carclyn Hill Robertson
May 9, 2006 Deputy City Clerk

John ¥. Sheiton
2303 W. Howell Av.
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Shelton:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, April 27, 2006 the City's Public Safety
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Coungcil that your application for a
Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a

recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along
with the notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, May 9, 2006 the Common Council considered the Commiitee’s

recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing
an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room
105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 100-54-4-g, Milwaunkee Code of Ordinances, you may not
reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

L2 eldO Conla 05—

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc:  Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File051651

Room 205, City Hall, 200 £ast Welis Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456.
Member, International institute of Municipal Clerks.



